
Please join me in congratulating the following students in their acceptance into the JLMS 
Florida Jr. Thespians Troupe 89695.  These students will be working face to face and virtually 
on acting scenes, musical theater numbers, and even costume designs.  All events will be 
showcased in this year’s VIRTUAL THESPIANS FESTIVAL!! Wish them luck!!! 

 
 


